
 2016-17 NHS Student Check In  
 

Student Check In/ Freshmen Welcome Sessions and Times: 
 

Students and/or their parents must be present at one of  Student Check In Dates 

 
 August 24, 2016:  Freshmen Welcome Session: Main Gym 8:00am 

Times: 8:30am-12pm:  Freshmen Student Check In  

 August 24, 2016:  Student Check In for Seniors, Juniors & Sophomores 
Times: 1:00pm-3:30pm (pictures, pay fees and pick up schedules) 

 

 August 25, 2016:  Student Check In For Seniors, Juniors & Sophomores 
Times: 8am-12pm. (see below information) 

 August 25, 2016:  Freshmen Welcome Session: Main Gym 1pm 

Times: 1:30pm-3:30pm:  Freshmen Student Check In  
 

PARKING: Please park in the Elliot Street Student Parking lot and walk around the school  
to the north entrance of the school located near the main office, this is where you will check in!  

 

STUDENT CHECK IN  ACTIVITIES/FUNCTIONS: 
 

 
 Return Updated Student Profile 

 Purchase Parking Pass 

 Pay fees/fines 

 Take School Photos (Lifetouch) 

 Pick up student ID Card  

 Pick up your schedule 2016-17 

 
 Learn how/where to check in at school when late or 

absent 

  Parentlink by Blackboard & Student VUE Sign up 

& support help 

 Sign up for a locker 

 Tour the counseling, attendance & career centers 

 See what’s new at NHS this year! 

 

 

NHS Athletic/Activities & Bookkeeping Offices  

Open August 1, 2016 from 7am-3:30pm 
 

NHS Athletic/Activities Office 503-554-4407  NHS Bookkeeping Office 503-554-4405 

  Ronni Cook: email cookr@newberg.k12.or.us  Sue Anderson: email andersons@newberg.k12.or.us 

 

Main Office Opens August 15, 2016 from 7am-3:30pm 
    

NHS WEB STORE and STUDENT CHECK IN FORMS 
 

 Student Check In information/forms are also available at www.newberg.k12.or.us/nhs 

 Fees/Fines can be paid online, dropped off at the Bookkeeping office starting August 1 or paid at Student Check In. 

(please note that paying them online in advance will save you time at student check in).  

 Please make every attempt to pay student accounts or make payment arrangements prior to or at student check in. 

Thank you! 

 

We look forward to seeing you August 24th & August 25th! 


